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​Paws In Need is a California 501 (c)(3)
Non-Profit organization dedicated to
improving animal welfare in our local

community.

We had a strong finish in 2018 with a 37% increase in animals assisted over 2017 for a
whopping total of 838. We couldn’t have done it without your generous support.  Paws
Applause to all of you!

​As you can see, we are off to a strong start with kitten season already here.  If you can
assist, please go to our website to support our 1st Annual Spring Spay & Neuter
Campaign (http://paws-in-need.org/donations/)

Remember that our only source of funds is you!  We do not receive State or Federal
subsidies.

http://paws-in-need.org/donations/
http://paws-in-need.org/donations/


END OF THE YEAR DONOR MATCH

Our end of the year donor match was a great success. We raised over $38,000. From
the bottom of our hearts and from all the little paws that money will help, thank you so
much to all who participate

Mark your calendar for our next fundraising event. If you would like to volunteer, we still
have 3 open slots for servers.



Izzy

Izzy came to us when good Samaritans found her scared and
abandoned in a make shift boarded up crate. Unfortunately,
they could not keep her in their home. Read more...

Mia and Bear

Mia found a home with her forever family when her
former owner didn’t want her anymore.  Thankfully she
landed in a great home the second time around.  As time
passed they wanted a companion for Mia. Read more...

​Bea is living the high life!

This little queen is Bea, a kitten we assisted 2 years ago.
Originally her owners found her living outside in Dublin. Read
more...

Lucky Callie

Two years ago, longtime PIN supporter, Ann, found a
stray cat near her San Ramon home. On a quest to save
her, it turned in to weeks of effort including trying to
catch her, vet visits, fostering, and trying to locate her
owner. Read more...

3 French Hens

Just in time for the holidays, like the song says. These 3
beauties were found in Livermore and had nowhere to
go and nobody to take care of them. Read more...

http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Izzy
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Mia
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Bea
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Callie
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Hens


Roadie's Rescue

Little Roadie, a shih tzu mix, was seen being dumped out
of a car at Target by a Livermore couple. Watching this
unfold, before he was hit by cars, they quickly scooped
him up to safety. Read more...

​Sage

Beautiful Sage needed a new home due to her former owner
moving away. Read more...

Twilight Tasting and Photo with Santa ​

​

Twilight Tasting held at Page Mill Winery was great fun, especially with all the dogs and
cats lining up to take photos with Santa.  Save the date for this year’s event, Thursday,
December 5th.   Please join us with or without your furry friend

http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Roadie
http://paws-in-need.org/stories/#Sage


Our Crab Feed was a huge success! You will all be happy to know that you helped us
raised over $26,000. Pictures taken at the event are available on our website
at http://paws-in-need.org/upcoming-events/event.php?Past-Events-Pictures-and-
Presentations-11.

In Honor of People
 
Lars Konshem, Turbo and Bandit from Erica Christensen
​Johanna Chu’s birthday from Brigitte Comrie

In Memory of People
 
Kathleen Rose from Arlene Wu

In Memory of Animals
 
DJ from Pets Eternal Rest, Inc.

Volunteer Opportunities

We are in need of the following volunteer roles:
-  Constant Contacts data administrator
-  Sign Up Genius data administrator.  
-  Grant writer.  

If you have skills around these areas and are willing to volunteer, please contact us by
phone at 925-551-1877 or by e-mail at info@Paws-In-Need.org for more detail.

Wish List

We are grateful for any donations – see bottom of this newsletter for the many ways you
can contribute.

We can also use gift cards to pet stores, local restaurants, shops, etc.

Our volunteers making the handmade items can always put gift cards from JoAnn,
Michaels, Hobby Lobby, etc. to good use.

Thank you for your generosity!

Ways to Donate to Paws In Need
Tax ID #45-5391297

These include

http://paws-in-need.org/upcoming-events/event.php?Past-Events-Pictures-and-Presentations-11
mailto:info@Paws-In-Need.org
http://paws-in-need.org/donations/


Am​azon, just use http://smile.amazon.com/ch/45-5391297
Sign up for ESCRIP at www.escrip.com
Stock donations and many more

Click here to see all the choices!

Paws In Need
P.O. Box 3436, San Ramon, CA 94583

Call 925-551-1877    Email: info@paws-in-need.org     #Paws-In-Need  

​Website http://www.paws-in-need.org

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/PawsInNeedBayArea

Twitter http://twitter.com/PawsInNeedBA

Pinterest http://www.pinterest.com/PawsInNeedBA

LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/paws-in-need  
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Paws In Need is committed to providing an environment that is free from discrimination because
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age, in any of its activities or operations
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